
From: Gabrial Winkler
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: Re: Insurance cert
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 8:29:35 PM

Ok. Thanks. I'll reach out to them. Can you please refund the application fee? Thanks. 

Gabrial 

On Fri, Mar 17, 2017 at 8:06 AM Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Oh, that changes things.  I thought it was seven passengers.  You don’t need to register with us. 
We only regulate vehicles of seven passengers or more.  You can still register with us if you’d like,
but it’s not a requirement.  Let me know if you would like me to refund your application fee, and
you should be registering with the Department of Licensing “for-hire” division.  They’re at 360-
664-6466.  Sorry about that, we should have clarified earlier.  Let me know if you have any
questions, or if you’d like to speak to one of our safety specialists who can explain the difference
between what we do when you’re registered with us vs. what the DOL does.

 

Mike

 

From: Gabrial Winkler [mailto:gabrial54@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 4:42 PM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: Insurance cert

 

Yes it does include driver 

 

 

On Thu, Mar 16, 2017 at 9:47 AM Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Hello, one quick question one of our inspectors pointed out.  You put the seating capacity of
your vehicle at 7 on your application.  Was that including the driver?  Or seven passengers not
including the driver?

 

Thanks
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Mike

 

From: Gabrial Winkler [mailto:gabrial54@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 5:16 PM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: Insurance cert

 

Great. Thanks. 

 

 

On Wed, Mar 15, 2017 at 4:03 PM Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov>
wrote:

Looks good, I'll get this going to our inspectors.

Mike Dotson
Transportation Specialist 3
Licensing Services
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH:   360-664-1223
FAX: 360-586-1181

-----Original Message-----
From: Gabrial Winkler [mailto:gabrial54@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 11:08 AM
To: UTC DL Transportation <transportation@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Insurance cert

Please let me know if we are all good.

Thanks

Gabrial
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